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NATIONAL SIMULTANEOUS STORYTIME 

On Wednesday 23rd of May, our school participated in National             

Simultaneous Storytime. Ms Danielle read the story ôHickory Dickory Dashõ 

to the whole school during assembly at the same time and day as       

thousands of other schools around Australia. We used our new audio -visual 

equipment, document camera and portable microphone in the hall to 

m a k e  t h e     

reading a huge 

success.  

 

Our favourite 

page from the 

story was when 

the cat stepped 

in a dirty nappy 

in the nursery!  

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Jade C  

Mercy  

Domenik D  

Shadow  

Shannyn H  

Dimitri  

Sarah 

Shaniqua  

Christopher  

Jackson  

Kaleaha  

DIARY DATES 

REMINDERS 

NO SCHOOL  

PUPIL FREE DAY 

THURSDAY 7TH JUNE 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

MONDAY 11TH JUNE  

 

Friday 25th May  

National Sorry Day  
 

SAPSASA 
Boys Netball/Girls Soccer  

 

Monday 28th May -

Thursday 31st May  

C19/D7 Camp  
 

Friday 1st June  

Adelaide Museum  

 Excursion - C8 
 

Monday 4th June  

Mabo Day  
 

Tuesday 5th June  

Reconciliation Day  
 

Wednesday 6th June  

MSP School Photos  

Midweek Munchies  Our Choir and Mrs Isemonger have had a busy year so far rehearsing our 

songs and learning special parts. As preparation begins for the 2018 Festival 

of Music we have been assessed from an outside Choir teacher. We would 

like to congratulate our Choir on receiving a B+!  

2018 CHOIR ASSESSMENT 



The students have had access to boxes of various recycled cardboard during their morning                

investigations. They have made some amazing constructions, making replicas of famous buildings,   

castles and tall towers. They have used and strengthened many of their learning muscles through this 

experience. They have collaborated, listened and communicated, problem solved, shared ideas,     

designed, persevered, showed resilience, planning skills, imagination and much more.  

They also applied their Maths and Science knowledge of 3D shapes and measurement strategies, 

counting, and working out how to balance as well as discovering some famous buildings around the 

world and where they are.  

Learning can be so much fun!  

The year 3/4 students from D2, D1 and C8 went on an excursion to compete against other schools in   

tennis at the new Playford Tennis Centre on Main North Road. They were split into three teams; Hawks, 

Crows and Power. Each team played five games and then finals to determine the final positions.          

Approximately 20 teams from a variety of schools competed in the day. The Hawks were the best placed 

team from Elizabeth South at the end of the day, finishing 4 th in their division.  
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C3 NEWS 

D2 NEWS 


